
Volunteer Lawyers Project Offers Free 
Legal Advice to Landlords 

 

Are you a landlord of a 2-3 family home 
struggling with your mortgage payments or 
have tenants who are experiencing trouble 
paying rent? If you are, the Volunteer 
Lawyers Project (VLP) may be able to help.  
 
VLP's Landlord Advocacy project provides 

free legal assistance to landlords. If you qualify, you may be able to access programs like Lawyer for 
the Day, and they can even provide legal assistance before you start any court proceedings or if you 
already have a court case pending.  
 
VLP’s team can also help you to apply for financial assistance to cover your tenant’s rent and or your 
mortgage payments. Plus, VLP offers all landlords free educational materials and resources, 
regardless of their income.  
 
Fill out an online application at www.vlplandlords.com to see if you qualify for free legal 
assistance. You can also call or email Project Coordinator, Yesenia Carrion at 857-320-6452 or 
ycarrion@vlpnet.org if you have any questions.  
 
To learn more about the Landlord Advocacy Project visit https://vlpnet.org/landlord. 
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